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Telecon with Alleger A-31:
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1/27/85 (1130 EST) ,
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I contacted alleger A-31 in order to arrange a feedback interview to discuss'

his concerns about the construction of the Comanche Peak Nuclear Power Plant.

Alleger A-31 told me he would be willing to meet with us in Ft. Lauderdale,

FL. I told him I would contact him the week of 1/28 to confirm a time and

date.
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